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Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 
Regular Meeting  

December 27, 2018                                                                                                                 11:00 AM 
                                                                                                           
The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Thursday, December 27, 2018 at the Antrim 
Township Municipal Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, with the following members 
present: Chad Murray, Chairman; Fred Young; Rick Baer and John Alleman. Also attending was: Brad 
Graham, Administrator; and Jennifer Becknell, Secretary. (Pat Heraty was absent.) 
 
Murray called the meeting to order at 11:04 p.m.  
 
Murray reminded the audience that meetings are audio recorded. 
 
Young arrived at 11:06. 
 
Graham opened the meeting with prayer, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Murray called for Public Comment.  There was none. 
 
A Baer/Alleman motion passed 4-0 approving the minutes from the December 11, 2018 Regular 
meeting.  
 
An Alleman/Baer motion passed 4-0 approving payment of the bills on the Treasurer’s reports dated 
December 27, 2018. 
 
A Baer/Alleman motion passed 4-0 to reappoint Larry Eberly to the Antrim Township Planning 
Commission.  (This will be re-affirmed at the re-organizational meeting on Jan. 1, 2019.) 
 
In response to Young’s request for Township support of the April 13, 2019 Half Mile Pub Run 
Marathon, the Supervisors said they were in support after the route was explained. 
 
A Baer/Alleman motion passed 4-0 to adjourn the Regular Meeting at 11:12 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jennifer Becknell 
Board of Supervisors Secretary  


